
 

Beechy School 

HALLOWEEN 

FRIDAY 
OCTOBER 30TH  

CANDY AT SCHOOL 

 We are asking that no one sends candy to 

school to be distributed in classrooms. As 

Halloween is on a Saturday, we will let it 

be as such, and let parent discretion 

dictate who participates in Trick or 

Treating. 

 The SCC, SRC, and school are making 

treat bags for each student, and items will 

sit for 72 hours prior to distribution, as 

provincial recommendations dictate. 

Thank you to our SRC and SCC groups for 

your support! 

 

 

BEECHY SCHOOL and SCHOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL  

SPOOKTACULAR PUMPKIN CARVING EVENT      

 In lieu of our traditional pumpkin carving event, this event 

encourages all Blazer families and community members to 

participate in pumpkin carving at home. Spread the word! 

 Carve OR paint your pumpkins – be creative! 

 Take a picture of your children/family and your ghoulish creations. 

 Send your picture to leia.hey@sunwestsd.ca by 9:00am on Fri. Oct 

30th. 

 All families who participate will have their name entered in a draw 

for a FAMILY GAME NIGHT basket sponsored by the school and 

Beechy School Community Council. 

 Pictures will be posted on the Beechy School website and Facebook 

page with Permission to Publish granted. 

 The lucky winners will be announced Friday afternoon and presented 

with the prize! 

VIRTUAL COSTUME PARADE 

 Each class will “parade” through a 

school-wide TEAMS meeting 

 

 Please note that only students 

who have Permission to Publish 

on social media/school 

webpage will be included in any 

posted pictures. 

 

 

ACTIVITIES 

 The SRC is planning a town-wide scavenger hunt, 

to be completed in our cohorts. Keep your eyes 

peeled on October 30th for students trying to 

check spooky items off their lists! 

 Teachers of Grades 1-6 are planning Halloween 

activities for the afternoon of October 30th. 

 

 

COSTUMES 

 For those wanting to dress up, students can arrive at school on 

the morning of October 30th dressed for the day in their 

Halloween costumes. 

 Costumes would have to be such that the students could sit in 

their desks and still be able to do schoolwork throughout the 

day. 

 Any props/face masks will be left in students’ lockers until the 

time of the Virtual Parade. 

 According to Ministry guidelines, trick-or-treaters should 

consider incorporating non-medical masks into their costumes, 

while ensuring their eyes are not covered for safety reasons.  

 Anyone not wanting to wear a costume could dress in 

orange and black and still earn points for their colour 

teams. 
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